
M
ar

ch
 2

0
22

 | 
0

10
 19

4

Only wearing gloves when 
needed is safer. 

 
Using fewer examination gloves is better for staff, 

patients and the environment. 

Please feel free to talk to us about this  
if you have any questions.

Staff don’t always need to wear 
gloves when delivering care
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